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Memorandum
Metropolitan King County Council



TO:		Randy Sandin, Department of Permitting and Environmental Review

From:		Erin Auzins, King County Council

CC: 		Lisa Verner, DPER
		John Starbard, DPER
		Lauren Smith, PSB

DATE: 	May 1, 2015

RE:		SEPA Review for Proposed Ordinance 2015-0170

I am forwarding a copy of Proposed Ordinance 2015-0170 and a SEPA Checklist, including Part D, to initiate any required SEPA review process, as required by K.C.C. 20.44.020.B. 

Please note: The parcel number is incorrectly identified in the Ordinance. It is correct in the SEPA checklist, and in the accompanying motion that was adopted by Council last Monday. It should be Parcel No. 2022069011.

We had discussed coordinating issuance of DPER's SEPA Determination with the Council's mailing of the public hearing notice. I will follow up next week to discuss that coordination.

Please contact me if any additional information is necessary. Thank you for your assistance.

Attached:
1. Proposed Ordinance 2015-0170
2. SEPA Checklist with Part D, Supplemental Sheet for Nonproject Actions
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